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Dear Mr.11aynes:

The following information completes our response to IE Bulletin 80-10,
" Contamination of Nonradioactive System and Resulting Potential for
Unmonitored, Uncontrolled Release of Radioactivity to Environment." This
letter supplements our previous response in PLA-657 dated March 20, 1981.

Investigation of these concerns has been coordinated with related concerns
in the following circulars:

IE Circular 77-14, " Separation of Contaminated Water Systems from
Noncontaminated Plant Systems"

IE Circular 79-21, " Prevention of Unplanned Releases of Radio-
activity"

lE Circular 80-14, " Radioactive Contamination of Plant Demineralized
Water System and Resultant Internal Contamination of Personnel"

A review of Susquehanna's design and operation has identified a number of
potential problem areas.

1. RilR System instrument air interconnection.
2. Auxiliary Boiler System interconnections.
3. Reactor Water Clean-up System instrument air connection.
4. Turbine Building Closed Cooling Water System.
5. Condensate and Refueling Water Storage System.
6. Demineralized Water System.
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To address these concerns PP&L is preparing a sample and analysis program
for the Turbine Building Closed Cooling Water System and the Auxiliary Boiler
Steam and Makeup. Other administrative controls are being prepared to control
valve operation of the appropriate systems and for the review of temporary
hose connections at time of usage. In addition, warning signs ("Not for
lluman Consumption") are being installed at outlets of the Demineralized Water
Systems.

This completes our response to IE Bulletin 80-10.

Very truly yours,
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M
N. W. Curtis
Vice President-Engineering & Construction-Nuclear
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cc: Director
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Mr. G. G. Rhoads
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P.O. Box 52
Shickshinny, PA 18655

Mr. J. McCann
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P.O. Box 52
Shickshinny, PA 18655
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